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D R O P   S P O T  

It was so wonderful to be able to welcome everyone 
back to school for the last week of the academic 
year and it was a week with many highlights! On 
Monday the children all took part in a travel survey 
for the Bronze accreditation of our Travel Plan. 
They also completed the Pupil Survey in which they 
were asked 10 questions. An analysis of the results 
of our surveys (pupil and parents) will be shared 
with you at the start of the new academic year. 
The Year 1 children harvested their potatoes and 
Miss Gerrish and Mrs Aldridge turned them into 
crisps and wedges that all children enjoyed with 
their lunches that week. Our beach day on Tuesday 
was a huge success and will be remembered by the 
children for many years to come. Please go to the 
website for more photos and a detailed recount of 
the afternoon. On Wednesday we had our House 
Assembly (outside). It doesn’t often happen that 
every house wins a cup, but it certainly was a nice 
end to the year. On Thursday, Year 1 and 
Reception watched the Year 2 Leaver’s Assembly.  
And all throughout the week, Year 2 worked so 
very hard to prepare for their last day at Dropmore 
and to perfect their Leaver’s Assembly. It was 
heartwarming and emotional to be able to welcome 
the Year 2 parents onto the field to watch the 
open-air performance of the Leavers’ Assembly. We 
are so proud of our Leavers, who performed 
absolutely brilliantly, sharing their drumming, 
recorder, singing, dancing, poetry and presenting 
skills, despite the short turnaround time, thanks to 
the hard work and positive encouragement from 
Miss Beeks. We finished the year in style, by sliding 
into summer to the tune of ‘School’s Out for 
Summer’. I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank my wonderful staff team for their hard work 
and dedication in a challenging year.  
I hope you all have a wonderful summer break. 
Good luck to our leavers and we look forward to 
welcoming everyone else back on 2nd September! 

CELEBRATIONS 

 
Foxes – Lunch Cup 

 
Squirrels – Mile-a-Day Cup 

 
Badgers – Sports Cup 
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 15th July: Sebby 

 17th July: Oliver 

 25th July: Safiyya  

 12th August: Mariella 

 21st August: Brontë  

 25th August: Arjun 

 26th August: Lana 

 29th August Lauren  

 30th August: Charlie   

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to you, our parents, for your support 

throughout the year. 
Thank you also for the kind messages, cards and gifts. 

Much appreciated!! 
 

From all the staff at Dropmore. 

WRAPAROUND CARE 
The registration and booking for our Wraparound Care in 

the Autumn Term is now open. Places are limited to 8 
pupils per sessions and are starting to fill up.  

To avoid disappointment, please let us know your needs as 
soon as possible. You can find all the information and the 

booking form on our website, by clicking here.  
 

 

 
 Hedgehogs – House Points Cup 
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